
SPECIAL THANKS DEPARTMENT 

The Association would like to thank Mr. 
Bob Murphy (pictured above) for sharing 
his lighthearted comments on "The Great 
Golf Explosion of the 1980s" at the 1988 
SUPT•/PRO Tournament. 

AND 

NEWS NOTES 
For those winners of gift certificates 
from the recent Supt./pro tournament who 
are unable to visit the pro shop at Green 
Hills Country Club, they will gladly fill 
your order by phone, call John Joseph at 
415/583-0882. 

We would like to thank the Pro and staff 
of Green Hills Country Club for hosting 
such a fine event. 

The September Guest Speaker 

Carey Krefft will be speaking on the 
subject of "GOLF COURSE SPRAYER 
CALIBRATION AND STATE OF THE ART SPRAYER 
CONTROLLERS" 

Mr. Krefft has been conducting education 
seminars and designing and selling 
spraying equipment for various markets 
including roadside vegitation management, 
pest control, landscape/turf management 
and arborculture for more than four years 
in the bay area. He currently is the 
Sales Manager for the Sprayer Division of 
NSTC/Farmtec, the only company in the bay 
area that specializes in agricultural 
style spraying equipment. Before deciding 
to take a regional position he was the 
national sales manager for R0BC0 Pumps. 

EQUIPMENT FOR SALE 

1983 Ransomes 5 gang hydraulic 7 blade 
reel mower assembly for mounting on a 
tractor. New condition. Asking $5000.00 
Contact: Keith Baom, Pleasant Hill 
Country Club at 415/932-2li>5. 


